
The Public Schools of Brookline 
School Health Services 

 
Health Attestation prior to any in person meeting 

To minimize the spread of COVID-19, it is essential that any potential visitor to the Public Schools of 
Brookline partner with us in our mitigation strategies. Only absolutely essential meetings or visits will 
take place in person. When this occurs, visitors are required to sign this form attesting to your health. 
All staff have signed a similar agreement and will not be in school if ill. If you have any of these 
symptoms, you must reschedule your appointment. 

You must check your temperature before you arrive at your meeting. 

The symptoms of COVID-19 include the following: 

● Fever (a temperature equal to or higher than 100 Fahrenheit or 37.8 Celsius), chills, or 
shaking chills  

● Cough  
● Difficulty breathing or shortness of breath  
● New loss of taste or smell  
● Sore throat  
● Headache  
● Muscle aches or body aches  
● Nausea, vomiting, or diarrhea  
● Fatigue 
● Nasal congestion or runny nose  

 
Please check the following: 

 
❏ I attest that I have checked my temperature and that I do not have​ any​ of the above 

symptoms. 
 

❏ I attest that I have not knowingly been in contact with a person who is COVID-19 positive in 
the last 14 days. 
 

❏ In accordance with the Massachusetts Travel Order as issued by Governor Baker, I attest 
that I have not travelled outside of Massachusetts with the exception of six travel approved 
states (CT, ME, NH, NJ, NY, VT). Visit ​www.ma.gov/covid-19/travel​ for more details. 
 

Signature: _____________________________________________________ Date:_____________ 

Print Legal Name (First and Last): ____________________________________________________ 
 

http://www.ma.gov/covid-19/travel

